
Congressman Mike Turner’s District Office in Downtown Dayton is seeking capable interns for the Spring 
Semester. Internships look great on resumes and are a good way of getting a feel for what it is like to work in 
public administration. A congressional Internship in our office will give students a firsthand look at what 
services local congressional offices provide to their districts. District offices work with constituents in a 
variety of ways including taking comments on legislation and current events and helping with federal 
agencies.
 
Currently seeking Spring Semester Interns staring in January 2020 to apply fill out the attached application 
and submit with a resume to Dan.Douglas@mail.house.gov.
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